
This Letter to Editor was published by the 
News-Press on 03-22- 25

Valuable council members

Dear Representative Byron Donalds. I am writing to 
you as a concerned citizen in regard to the possible 
dismissal of City Council members Terolyn Watson, 
Diana Giraldo and Darla Bonk. 

I hope they are able to continue representing their 
districts 2, 3 and 6. They are valuable council 
members that represent "all people." Legal and 
illegal immigrants contribute to Florida's economy. 

Please vote no on the dismissal of the above council 
members for doing the job that they were assigned to 
do "represent the people."

Ruby Hendley, Fort Myers
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